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Dear Chair Kropf, 

 

Gun violence is a horrific scourge that plagues all communities in the United States 

due to the nation's comparatively loose gun laws.  This study is a sensible project to 

see if Oregon can make gun purchases safer and reduce gun violence in the state.  

Thank you for your attention to this vital matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

Paul Diller 


